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Teaneck Public Schools to Receive $15,000 Donation for
Academic Initiatives

Teaneck Public Schools is thrilled to announce that it will receive a generous $15,000
donation from The Teaneck Organization for Public Schools (TOPS). The donation will be
allocated towards funding classroom libraries to support academic initiatives within the
district. This exciting contribution will make a significant impact on the education and
future of our scholars.

The check donation event, marking this important milestone, is scheduled to take place on
October 18, 2023, at 8:00 pm, during the Board of Education meeting to be held at
Teaneck High School’s Cheryl Miller-Porter Student Center. This event will provide an
opportunity for school officials, members of the community, and TOPS representatives to
come together and celebrate the support for Teaneck Public Schools.

The $15,000 donation from TOPS will be utilized to support our Teaneck Advantage. With
these funds, the district plans to enhance classroom libraries by diversifying reading
selections to promote language immersion and internationalism through International
Baccalaureate World and Medical Magnet Schools. The donation will provide students with
valuable opportunities for global learning and personal growth.
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Teaneck Public Schools is grateful to TOPS for their generous support. This donation will
directly benefit our students and contribute to their overall educational experience. By
investing in academic initiatives, we are ensuring that our students have access to the
resources and programs they need to succeed. We extend our heartfelt thanks to TOPS for
their ongoing commitment to the success and advancement of Teaneck Public Schools.

For more information about the donation and academic initiatives at Teaneck Public
Schools, please contact the district's communications office at 201-833-5498 or email us at
cle@teaneckschools.org.
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